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I am pleased to extend my sincere congratulations to the Toronto Regional Real 

Estate Board (TRREB) in celebration of its 100th anniversary. As the largest real 

estate board in the country, the TRREB has made significant and lasting 

contributions to Canada’s real estate market.  

 

The City of Vaughan is committed to business excellence and is an economic leader 

in the Greater Toronto Area and beyond. With more than 19,000 businesses that 

employ more than 227,000 people, Vaughan has the talent, resources, networks and 

transportation connections to help companies of all sizes expand. We are fortunate 

to have many organizations, like TRREB, that support our city’s growing urban 

landscape. 

 

I want to thank the real estate brokers and their dedicated teams of professionals 

for their commitment to attracting investment to Vaughan and Canada. They are 

involved in every aspect of our municipality’s development, and we recognize their 

role in presenting Vaughan as a city of choice. 

 

Once again, please accept my congratulations on this milestone achievement and 

best wishes for success going forward. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Hon. Maurizio Bevilacqua, P.C. 

Mayor  


